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Heller’s No Budget, No Pay Act Gets Hearing
Media Advisory 

(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller’s (R-NV) No Budget, No Pay Act (S. 1981) will be discussed at a Senate Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs Committee hearing on Wednesday, March 14, 2012. The hearing will be from 10:00 to 11:30 a.m. (EDT), 7:00 to 8:30 a.m. (PDT).  The bill, introduced by Senator Heller, requires Members of Congress to pass a budget and related appropriations bills in order to receive pay. Senator Heller issued the following statement regarding the upcoming hearing:
“The fact that Congress has not passed a budget in more than 1,000 days clearly shows Washington is broken. Our nation is more than $15 trillion in debt and Americans need a plan that offers real solutions. If Congress continues to miss deadlines for budget and appropriations bills, they should not get paid. I am looking forward to testifying before the Senate Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs Committee about the No Budget, No Pay Act,” said Senator Dean Heller.

Last week the Council for Citizens Against Government Waste and Americans For Prosperity endorsed the No Budget, No Pay Act. 
WHAT:
Heller testifies before Senate Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs
Committee regarding the No Budget, No Pay Act.
WHEN:
Wednesday, March 14, 2012
10:00 – 11:30 a.m. (EDT)

7:00 – 8:30 a.m. (PDT)

WHO:

Sen. Dean Heller (R-NV)

Rep. Jim Cooper (D-TN)

Sen. Johnny Isakson (R-GA) 

Former Rep. Tom Davis (R-VA)

Bill Galston of Brookings Institution
Don Wolfensberger of Woodrow Wilson International Center for Scholars
WHERE:
Senate Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs Committee
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